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June 11, 2021 
 
 
Evaluating Committee 
HETS Learning Technologies Leadership Academy (H-LTLA) 
HETS Consortium 
P.O. Box 191293  
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00919-1293  
 
RE: Margaret R. Díaz Muñoz H-LTLA Nominee  
 
I hear by intend to present my statement of recommendation for Margaret R. Díaz Muñoz as a 
qualified nominee for the HETS Learning Technologies Leadership Academy (H-LTLA). I have known 
her for several years in the professional and academic field. She possesses a high creative talent, 
innovation, and work capacity, with an exceptional execution based on compromise and 
excellence. She is not only a great practitioner, but also, she has done quite an important 
contribution to the academic education of a new generation of interior designers. These desirable 
skills and personal values combined with some of the winning qualities she possesses such as 
diligence, leadership, creativity, trustworthiness, capacity of teamwork and organization, among 
others; represent the ideal nominee for this academy. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Alice J. Casanova Ocasio, Ph.D. 
Institutional Academic Dean of Distance Education  
EDP University of PR 
 
 


